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TO: Historic Preservation Commission 

FROM: Leah Allison, Senior Urban Planner 

DATE: October 25, 2017 

CASE NO: HPC 17-17 

SUBJECT: Public Hearing on the request of Charlie Crump of Immediate Realty, Inc. to remove the Local 
Historic Landmark designation for the property located at 401 NE Monroe Street (Parcel 
Identification No. 18-04-476-006), Peoria, IL   (Council District 1) 

 

NOTIFICATION: 
Mailed notification was provided to surrounding property owners within 250 radial feet of the subject site and 
no less than 15 days prior to the review. 

 
REQUEST SUMMARY: 

The petitioner is requesting to remove the property located at 401 NE Monroe Street from the Local Historic 
Landmark designation. 
 
Please refer to the attached application for more detailed information. 
 

DISCUSSION: 
The Commission should consider the criteria in Historic Preservation Ordinance Section 16-38, Designation 
Criteria, to determine whether the property’s historic designation should be removed. 
 

OPTIONS: 
 Approve the application as requested. 
 Deny the application. 

 

HISTORIC PRESERVATION 
COMMISSION 
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